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Date 26th March 2018 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/03/32.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 

·Do you currently have a Catalogue system at the Trust?  Yes 
·Which supplier do you use for your Catalogue system?  NHS Shared Business Services 
·How long have you had this system in place? 8 years 
·Are you under contract for your current catalogue system? Yes 
·What is the annual spend on this catalogue system? This is included as part of the overall cost 
of the Finance system 
·What is your % catalogue compliance?  Only a small % of our goods/ services requirements via 
P2P are appropriate as catalogue items 
·Which P2P system do you use? SBS Oracle 
·How long have you had this system in place? 8 years 
·Are you under contract for your P2P system? Yes 
·What is the annual spend on this P2P system? Total Finance system is £250K per year 
·Which Inventory Management system do you use? N/A 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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